
From: CMitchell@foley.com
To: CELA
Subject: RE: MUR 7147-Notification of additional information to supplement the complaint
Date: Monday, December 05, 2016 1:56:41 PM

Kathryn – in reviewing this supplement to the complaint, it does not reference Rebuilding America
Now (my client).  It only provides supplemental information regarding other parties / Respondents,
but not Rebuilding America Now.   There is, therefore, nothing for us to respond to with respect to
the supplement.  Let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you!  Cleta
 
Cleta Mitchell
Foley & Lardner LLP
3000 K Street, N.W. | Suite 600
Washington, DC 20007-5109
P 202.295.4081

cmitchell@foley.com

View My Bio
Visit Foley.com

  

 

From: CELA [mailto:CELA@fec.gov] 
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 1:52 PM
To: Mitchell, Cleta
Subject: MUR 7147-Notification of additional information to supplement the complaint
 
The complainants submitted a supplement last week. Please let me know if you need any further
assistance.
 
 
Kathryn Ross
Complaints Examination &
Legal Administration
(202) 694-1539
 
cela@fec.gov
 
 

The preceding email message may be confidential or protected by the attorney-client privilege.
It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized persons. If you have
received this message in error, please (i) do not read it, (ii) reply to the sender that you
received the message in error, and (iii) erase or destroy the message. Legal advice contained in
the preceding message is solely for the benefit of the Foley & Lardner LLP client(s)
represented by the Firm in the particular matter that is the subject of this message, and may not
be relied upon by any other party. 

Digitally signed 
by Kathryn Ross 
Date: 
2017.01.17 
09:01:45 -05'00'

MUR714700097




